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Dear Parent/Guardian

Our Christmas Fayre will be held at the school on Wednesday 27th November 2019. There will be a range of stalls, including some new ones this year, and a variety of products for sale - jewellery, accessories, sweets, craft items, preserves, books, cards, candles, personalised goods and much more! 
The school choir will help to get you in the festive mood and raffle tickets will be on sale with some great prizes to be won that evening. 

Refreshments will be available for you to purchase on the night, helping to keep your energy levels high for an evening of entertainment and Christmas shopping!

Date: Wednesday 27th November 2019
Time: 6.00pm - 8.00pm

Place: School Dining hall & Assembly room

Tickets: £2.00 per ticket [pre-school children free]
To help us to finalise the catering please order tickets via the school office by writing the following information on an envelope:

Christmas Fayre Tickets
Name of pupil: ___________________________________ Class: _______

Number of tickets @ £2.00 each
_________

Total ticket money enclosed: _____________

Signature of parent/guardian:  ___________________________________

Please include the correct payment with your order and hand in at the school office by Wednesday 20th November 2019. 
Tickets will be delivered to you via the pupil.

We hope you will be able to attend and look forward to seeing you there!
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